2023 Food for Thought Presentation Series
Call for Presenters
As a joint venture, the Library and the Learning and Teaching Centre are currently planning the 2023 Food for Thought event calendar and would like to hear from you.
If you are interested in sharing and discussing your innovative new ideas, books, research, technology, learning and teaching methodologies etc. in a supportive peer-to-peer environment, please contact one of the event organizers to secure your spot: Elizabeth Padilla (Library) epadilla@bcit.ca; Deirdre Grace (Library) Deirdre_Grace@bcit.ca; Sylvia Gajdics (LTC) sgajdics@bcit.ca
Presentations can be delivered virtually via ZOOM or in person at the Summit Centre in the Library. Sessions are one hour in duration. A light lunch will be served at all in-person sessions.
The Food for Thought (F4T) presentation series is a partnership between the Library and the Learning and Teaching Centre (LTC) and is designed to encourage and promote the exchange of ideas among our faculty, instructors, researchers, and staff to share insights into research, learning and teaching, and to showcase innovation and educational technology support across BCIT.
The lecture series enhances the experience and scope of the education and applied learning in the BCIT community that strengthens support and services for learners to promote student success, well-being, and resilience. 
Secure your spot early by completing and returning the requested information below.
If you would like to present on an alternate date, please connect directly with one of the organizers.
	NAME
	SCHOOL / DEPARTMENT
	DATE
	TIME: 
	TOPIC
	LOCATION
	DELIVERY MODE

	Michele Bridge & Claudine Warburton
	
LTC
	
Wed Jan 19
	
11:30-12:30
	
UDL
	
Summit Centre, Library
	
In-person

	


	
	Wed Feb 15
	Start time 11:30 or 12:30 
	
	
	

	


	
	Wed March 8
	Start time 11:30 or 12:30 
	
	
	

	


	
	Wed April 19
	Start time 11:30 or 12:30 
	
	
	

	


	
	Wed May 17
	Start time 11:30 or 12:30 
	
	
	

	


	
	Wed June 14
	Start time 11:30 or 12:30 
	
	
	


Food for Thought is supported by the AVP’s Education Support and Innovation Office, the Learning and Teaching Centre, the Library, and Diversity Circles, with collaboration between Elizabeth Padilla (Library), Deirdre Grace (Library), and Sylvia Gajdics (LTC).
